
 

 

 

PTO MINUTES  
Trailblazer Elementary 

Tuesday November 11, 2024 5:30pm | Meeting called to order by Kayla Mander, PTO President 

 

PTO Welcome + Introductions 

 

Treasurer’s report 

 Stacie discussed current status of finances 

o See Treasurer Report for details 

 

Principal’s report 

 TBE was voted runner up for best elementary school in CO by Parent Magazine 

 Katie encourages parents to attend the school board meetings on the grown and 

decline in HR 

 PBIS is focusing on gratitude this month and empathy for December 

o The students are going to write cards for Children’s hospital 

 

Grant requests 

 

 Heather (Registrar) 

o Name of request: folding wagon with a handle 

o Number of student affected: N/A 

o Date needed by: November 19th  

o Money requested: $95.00 

 $95.00 – VOTED, APPROVED 

 

 Ms. Ridgely SSN 

o Name of request: Blazer’s Care Cart items.   

o Number of student affected: All TBE Students 

o Date needed by: ASAP 

o Money requested: $150.00 

 $150.00 – VOTED, APPROVED 

 

 Matt Rozemann 

o Name of request: Registration for a Courage to Risk Conference 

o Number of student affected: N/A 

o Money requested: $225.00 

 $225.00 – VOTED, APPROVED 

 

 Ms. Vothe 

o Name of request: Mobile Teaching Easel 

o Number of student affected: All TBE Students 

o Money requested: $100.00 



 $100.00 – VOTED, APPROVED 

 

 

Drinking Fountain in the Cafeteria  

 The fountain will be installed on Friday (Wooo hoo! ������) 

 

Winter Breakfast & Silent Auction 

 Fixing the website to say 4 and under are free 

 Becky is getting extra supplies (drinks muffins, etc.) after a final headcount 

from Sams Club 

 Kayla won’t be there but will have a lot of volunteers to set up and clean up 

 

Gift Crowd 

 Katheleen Bracken is setting this up for holiday gifting 

 

PTO Gift Cards to Staff 

 Sam will purchase 63 for the staff x $25.00 from Target 

o $1,575.00 – VOTED, APPROVED 

 

Growth & Decline Meeting 

 There is an informational video on the district website we may link to give to 

parents 

 

Open Discussion 

 Are Restaurant fundraisers worth the printing cost for next year?  

 The TBE website is fixed for mobile phones access  

 A new school security guy was hired 

 



 

 

 


